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10th November 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Monday 28th November, as part of our PSHE programme, we have visiting speakers, Irfan and Ivan, 
from Me and You Education.  
 
They will be delivering workshops to Key Stage 3 and Key Stages 4&5 on British Values, Identity, 
Radicalisation and Online Safety.  
 
The workshops are informative and the the company has a history of delivering high quality workshops to 
students.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me should you have any questions.  
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 

 

Joanna Garvey 
Headteacher 
Priestley Smith Specialist School 
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